
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:   
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 240633. Firstly, please accept my sincere apologies for the 
delay and inconvenience you may have experienced regarding this request. In this 
instance, the Trust has not responded to your request within the required 20 days, 
and for this I apologise.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below and 
the attached: 
 
I am writing to request information under the Freedom of Information Act. I 
would be grateful if you could acknowledge receipt of this request and look 
forward to your full response within 20 working days, as stipulated by the act. 

1. Please provide the trust’s Month 12 provider financial return from 2023-
24. Please provide the returns in full. 

2. Please also provide the trust’s provider financial return from month 1 
2024-25. Please provide the returns in full. 
 
Please note: No return was submitted or required for Month 1. The Month 3 
return has been provided as the first return submitted to NHS England for this 
financial year, this includes the Month 1 values.  

An example received from Northern Lincolnshire and Goole NHS FT, relating 
to M11 2023-24, is attached. 

Please see attached, 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


